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This is on behalf of Meg Boatwright, who served as the Operator of College Works 

Painting, the 
company that just completed repainting our home. 
 
June 8, 2004 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This is on behalf of Meg Boatwright, who served as the Operator of College Works 

Painting, the 
company that just completed repainting our home. 
 
Meg was extremely professional, friendly, and competent in both selling the proposal that 
College Works Painting do our home, and in seeing that the job was done quickly and well, 

once 
we agreed to the terms.   She came to our door with an offer, and was so organized in her 
presentation that decision-making was easy on our part. She was patient through some 
indecision on our part regarding color choices. 
 
We were happy with the quality of work, especially the pre-painting preparation. Her 

painters 
were hard workers, who finished the job quicker than I thought was possible. She was 

there at 
the end of each working day to check up on the progress made. 
 
We were thoroughly impressed, and would certainly use her (and College Works Painting) 

again 
in the future. 
 
Neil C. Clements, Jr. M.D. 
June F. Clements, M.D. 
 

 


